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The Republican Club has switched to a new email service, Mailchimp, that is widely used by clubs, non-

profits, and commercial entities. It enables the successful delivery and monitoring of email to a large 

distribution list. It also allows us to use a mailbox through the Republican Club’s internet domain. 

Our new email address is RCLW@republicancluboflagunawoods.org 

If you have not received any of our emails from this address, they could have been stopped by your 

email’s spam filter. Please check your spam folder (sometimes called “junk” folder) and add our address 

to your contact list. It is a good idea to add us to your contact list in any case. This should prevent future 

problems with the spam filter. 

A few people with Gmail accounts have reported missing emails from this new address. If you use Gmail 

and have not seen emails from the new address, please read on. If you don’t use Gmail, you can ignore 

the rest of this page. 

The emails are being delivered to Gmail addresses, we believe, but maybe not being seen by some 

because of Gmail’s unique category system. The Gmail inbox contains two tabs by default, “Primary” and 

“Promotions.” Emails from our new address will typically be assigned to the Promotions category, so they 

will appear under that tab and not the Primary tab. Unless you check the Promotions tab regularly, you 

will not see emails from our new address. If you don’t want to check both tabs constantly, here are two 

other options. 

1. Move one of our new emails from the Promotions tab to the Primary tab and choose the option 

that pops up to “do this for future emails” from RCLW. Then, future RCLW emails will go to your 

primary tab and other promotional category emails will continue to go to the Promotions tab. 

Choose this option if you want to keep other promotional emails separate from your primary 

inbox. 
 

2. Change a setting to allow the display of Promotions in your Primary tab, which then  becomes your 

Inbox for both categories. A procedure for doing this is available as a separate handout entitled 

Gmail Category Display Change Procedure. This procedure is also located on the RCLW website 

under “Documents.” Choose this option if you would like a more traditional inbox for all your 

incoming mail. 

Note: The discussion above about Gmail categories applies to the Gmail online site (mail.google.com…) 

and the Gmail application for other devices. Applications like Microsoft Outlook, Apple Mail, and others do 

not display the Gmail categories in separate tabs, so RCLW email should appear as usual in their inboxes. 

If you have questions or continue to have problems receiving email from our new address, please notify 

me at the email address below.  

J. R. Davis 

jrymerdavis@hotmail.com 
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